
 

 

 
                                                                                                          

                                                                                                          
 
September 28, 2023 

 

DCRB CIRCULAR NO. 1027 

To All Members of the DCRB: 

 

Re: DELAWARE INSURANCE PLAN SERVICING CARRIER SELECTION   

 
The Delaware Compensation Rating Bureau (DCRB), as the Plan Administrator for the Delaware 
Workers Compensation Insurance Plan, has recently concluded a competitive bid process to 
select carriers to provide service to residual market insureds on behalf of the National Workers 
Compensation Reinsurance Association (NWCRA) pooling mechanism. This selection process 
occurs every three years, and the servicing carriers have been selected for a contract period from 
January 1, 2024, through December 31, 2027.  For this period, the servicing carriers selected 
are:   
  

• Travelers Property Casualty Co of America  
• Liberty Mutual Insurance Company   
• PA Manufacturers Assn (Old Republic Insurance Company)   

  
Should you have any questions regarding the 2024 Servicing Carrier Selection process or the 
Residual Market application process, please get in touch with Kerry Lowe, Director of Rating 
Rules and Policy Reporting, at klowe@dcrb.com.  
  
  

William V. Taylor 
President 
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Remember to visit our web site at www.dcrb.com for more information about this and other 
topics. 
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